
SCHOOL GOALS: 

Goal 1: To foster an educated, responsible and reflective community of Digitally Literate Citizens. 

Goal 2: To increase student awareness, understanding and practice of healthy living. 
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 We acknowledge and thank the Coast Salish Nations of Musqueam, Tsleil-Waututh 
and Squamish on whose traditional territories we teach, learn and live. 

 

Student Bulletin                                                                   Date: Wednesday January 17th, 2024 
Student First Aid: Vivienne Szentirmai and Nathan Valverde 

 
Ms. Belyea 

New Scholarships: 
 
City of Burnaby Bursary Award: looking for outstanding community involvement and 
volunteerism and priority will be given to students who demonstrate financial need (family 
income below $50, 000)  Deadline Jan 19 
 
BC Government and Services Employees' Union offering scholarships for post secondary studies 
undertaken by BCGEU members, staff and their families (there is also an additional  scholarship 
for Indigenous students  this year) Deadline Feb 15 
 
Leila Nair Mathematics Award recognizes and celebrates the sincere commitment to further 
studies in mathematics by a female student who demonstrates proficiency in Mathematics and 
academic excellence more broadly Deadline Feb 15 
 
For more information and how to apply, go to the scholarship Teams page or see Ms. Belyea in 
room 304. 
 

 
Jan 19 

Mr. Rolph 

Hey Burnaby Mountain!  
What better way to start off the new year with a district wide spirit week? The Burnaby District 
Student Advisory Council is hosting a district wide spirit week from Jan 15th to 19th. Come to 
school dressed up, and make sure to tag @BURNABYDSAC on Instagram wearing each theme for 
a chance to win two tickets to Burnaby’s Got Talent on April 8th, 2023! 
The themes are as follows: 
Monday, Jan 15th: Monochrome Monday 
Tuesday, Jan 16th: Tourist Tuesday 
Wednesday: Jan 17th: Cozy Sweater Wednesday 
Thursday: Jan 18th: School Merch Thursday 
Friday: Jan 19th: PJ Friday 
Hope to see all of you participating! 

 
Feb 12 

Ms. Reily 
The Waterloo Pascal, Cayley, and Fermat math contests for grade 9 - 11 
students are happening on Wednesday February 28 during periods 5 and 6.   
If you are applying for enriched math next year, writing contests is a fun 
challenge and it does look favorable on your application.  
Please get a form from outside Ms. Reily's door (room 307).   
The forms are due Monday Feb 12th .   
Use the QR code to get resources for preparing for the contests: 

 

 
 


